T +44 (0)1933 222830 E enquiries@weaversacademy.org.uk NORTHAMPTONSHIRE www.weaversacademy.org.uk



TEMPORARY CLASSROOMS AT WEAVERS ACADEMY

Dear Residents/Parents/Carers

As you are aware, during the weekend of 4/5 September 2021 a water tank situated in our 3-storey block split, depositing several thousands of gallons of water over the floors below.

The rooms have been cleared and the loss adjustor has agreed to repair/refurbish these rooms which will take approximately 6-months. The works will close off 12 classrooms and our dining hall.

To ensure educational standards are maintained we will be erecting a temporary modular classroom block in Court 2.

After completion of the remedial works, the modular buildings will be removed and the playground returned to normal use.

Construction access to the playground area via the service access on Brickhill Road is separate to the student access entrances. We will ensure that disruption is kept to a minimum on Brickhill Road.

Thank you in advance for your support. If you would like any further information please contact Mr Scott Frater our Facilities Manager scott.frater@weaversacademy.org.uk who will be happy to answer any queries you may have.

Yours sincerely

Vivien Swaida Principal